
20/05/2019 

MR Robert Malicki 
65 Dareen ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
rob@aimoverseas.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0382 - 312 Warringah Road FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Robert Malicki
65 Dareen St, Frenchs Forest, NSW, 2086

Re: DA2019/0382 Lot 100 DP 592389

Monday 20th May 2019

Dear Northern Beaches Council, 

I’m responding to your letter regarding the development application for 312 Warringah Rd, 
Frenchs Forest. 

I’ve read the development documents online and have no objection to this development. 

We have lived next door to the Qasabians for many years. They are caring and thoughtful 
members of our street community. I have no doubt that this development will be carefully and 
considerately implemented given the family’s flawless reputation for being trustworthy and 
considerate neighbours. 

Yours faithfully, 

Robert Malicki

Sent: 20/05/2019 2:34:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


